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From: Hong Wang
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 11:19 AM
To: Phillip Ellis
Cc: Laura King; Donna Brown
Subject: RE: Lake Idlewild Utility Company

The suffix for Docket 150236 has been changed from “WS” to “WU” per your e-mail below. 
 
Thanks! 
 

From: Phillip Ellis  
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 10:27 AM 
To: Hong Wang 
Cc: Laura King; Donna Brown 
Subject: FW: Lake Idlewild Utility Company 
 
Good Morning, 
 
It would appear that Docket No. 150236 has the suffix “WS,” when it should have “WU,” as it is a water-only utility. 
Could this be corrected in CMS? 
 
From: Donna Brown  
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 10:16 AM 
To: Phillip Ellis 
Subject: Lake Idlewild Utility Company 
 
Hello Phillip, 
 
I was looking over the Lake Idlewild Utility Company information and I noticed that the docket is 150236-WS.  Looking 
through the annual report, it seems that this system is water only.  Is there any particular reason that this docket is WS 
(water and wastewater)? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Donna D. Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Public Utility Analyst II 
Bureau of Auditing 
DDBrown@Psc.state.fl.us 
Tel:  850.413.6469 
Fax:  850.413.6470 

  
  

Please Note:  Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request.  Therefore, your e-mail communication may be subject to public 
disclosure 
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